National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement (NRCOI)

Responses to Idaho’s Request for Suicide Prevention Curriculum
(As of Feb. 25, 2008)
Request:

Idaho has one of the highest suicide rates in the country, especially for

youth and Native Americans. Oscar Morgan, Human Services

Project Manager, Planning, Evaluation, and Training, Family and Community

Services at the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare, is looking for information on what other states/counties are doing in terms of suicide prevention training for child welfare (children's mental health and other areas).  Oscar is especially interested in learning about curriculum using Elearning or any web based training.  
Responses from members of the NRCOI Peer Training Network:

1. I would suggest that Oscar contact the Injury Prevention Program Manager in Idaho, Steve Manning at mannings@dhw.idaho.gov 

Suggested by: Rhonda Siegel

Injury Prevention, Adolescent Health, and Prenatal Program Manager

Maternal and Child Health Section

Bureau of Community Health Services

Division of Public Health Services

New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services

2. They should find out if Idaho has a Garrett Lee Smith

(SAMHSA) grant and who is overseeing it. These funds are specifically

designed for youth suicide prevention in the states that are funded.

Note from Oscar:  Oscar followed up and found out that Idaho State University (ISU) has one of these grants. He is waiting for a response from ISU regarding the contact person.
Suggested by: Elaine de Mello

Director of Training and Education

NAMI NH

3. Here's a link to some Ohio information.  At least it might be a step to

find who are some key persons to speak with.

http://www.ohiospf.org/node/55 

http://www.mh.state.oh.us/kids/suicideprev/suicide.prevention.html 

http://www.psysolutions.com/facilities/laurelwood/index.html 

Also Laurelwood has an affiliation with The Jason Foundation a great

resource:  http://www.jasonfoundation.com/home.html 

Suggested by: Becky Thomas 

LCCS FBC Supervisor

Children’s Services, OH
4. I have found that SAMHSA (Substance Abuse and Mental Health Service

Adm.) has a wealth of information on substance abuse as well as suicide

prevention. 

Suggested by: Phyllis Choquette

Clinical Training Specialist

RI Child Welfare Institute

5. Contact Mark LoMurray who has done quite of work with the tribes in South Dakota. 
Suggested by:  Pete Tunseth
6.  For those wanting to see the Suicide QPR training, the link is listed below.  QPR stands for Question, Persuade and Refer and offers Suicide Triage and Gatekeeper Training. 

http://www.qprinstitute.com/
Suggested by: Oscar Morgan
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